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Christmas 2023
Dear Parents/Carers
Everyone really enjoyed our ‘Autumn’ theme.  The sensory based art activities and the messy play activities were the most popular.  Everyone also loved making a Christmas themed scarecrow.  We are looking forward to some Christmas activities in the coming weeks.
Below are some dates for your diary for the month ahead.
Whirlybird theatre group
There will be a Christmas show on Wednesday 29th November in the afternoon.  If your child attends on this session they will get the chance to go along to the show.
Tea with Santa

This is taking place onThursday 7th December at 5:30 – 7:30.  Tickets can be purchased in advance (you were sent a note home regarding this).  This is our biggest fundraiser and we would love it if the nursery pupils could come along.  There will be Santa in his grotto, a café with live music, games, stalls and other fun activities. Please send your raffle tickets back as quickly as possible – we don’t want you to miss out on the great prizes!  If you aren’t going to buy the ticket please send the books back in as there is a high demand for tickets!

Christmas jumper day/week

The school is having a Christmas jumper day on Friday 15th December but the nursery are making it a Christmas jumper week!  Feel free to send your child in wearing a Christmas jumper or t-shirt (don’t worry if they don’t want to!) for the whole week of the 11th December. 

Christmas parties

We will be having our nursery Christmas parties on Wednesday 20th (PM) and Thursday 21st (AM). There will be a visit from Santa who I’m sure will be bringing some presents!  Feel free to send your child in wearing party clothes – only if you want to.  We will also have some special treats at snack time.
Christmas Assembly

There will be a Christmas assembly on Tuesday 19th December at 2-2:30pm for those pupils who attend during this session.  If you child does attend at this time those parents are invited to attend the assembly.  The primary pupils will be performing the Nativity during the assembly.
Hats and gloves

As the weather is getting a bit chilly we would ask that you send a hat and gloves (if they will wear them!) in the bag to nursery please. 

Reminder that we finish for Christmas on Friday 22nd at 2:30pm
From everyone at the nursery we wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New year.  See you all on Monday  8th January.
Claire Beattie
Principal Teacher
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